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                 Trerobart weekly newsletter is placed in the noticeboard, school website, and twitter every Friday: as an 
ECO School, we only print a newsletter every term.  
     

Class Attendance week ending 12/11/21 (rounded up) 
 

% 
Dosbarth Crib Goch        85.6                School Target: 94.3%                                   Sponsored Walk 2021 
Dosbarth Eryri                 86.5 
Dosbarth Y Garn             88.0        
Dosbarth Pen-y-Fan        96.4   
Dosbarth Pen-y-Fal         89.8 
Dosbarth Moel Hebog    94.5 
Dosbarth Cadair Idris      91.3 
 
Whole school attendance: 90.1%    
Congratulations to Pen-y-Fan, 
 5 minutes extra play for you all!  
 

Star of the Week  Seren yr Wythnos  chosen by the teachers. 
 

 
 

***NEW*** Pupil voice Seren yr wythnos - chosen by the                                                                                                     
children. A delicious hot chocolate to enjoy at home 

 
 
 
 
 
 



 
Headteacher Blog 
 
I hope you like the new style of newsletter. I share these photographs each week on our 
twitter feed so thought it would be great to share as photographs instead of just names. 
Sponsored Walk 2021 - what a great morning last week! Enormous thanks to all the 
families who continue to support Trerobart with the absolutely amazing amount of money 
being brought into school, you have raised £2 104.52! I have been a part of Trerobart for 
eight years and this amount is record breaking! This is more than when we have received 
match funding from Barclays Bank. We have a wish list of books for each class and with this 
amount of money raised we will be able to fulfil everyone’s wishes, we are all truly thankful 
for your support.  
Children in need - The children enjoyed this annual event, wearing pyjamas and pudsey 
clothing as well as raising money through donating what they can and also buying raffle 
tickets. Congratulations to the winners seen here. Enjoy your treats and especially those 
fantastic new books. Mince Spies is a great read for all the family! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Carol Concert - This year we will be holding a traditional carol concert. Due to current 
covid-19 restrictions, this event will take place outside on the school yard. It will be a 
standing event and will last no longer than 45 minutes. We will be charging a £1 entry fee 
which will include a mince pie and a hot drink. Tickets will be available to buy from the class 
teacher from Mon 29th November.  Tickets will be limited to 2 per family. There will also 
be a raffle at each performance. The gates will open a few minutes before each 
performance in order for you to collect your drink and mince pie. 

Carol Concert   Friday 10th December  
Nur - Y2 9.45am 

Y3-Y6 1.30pm 



 
Storyville Bookshop, Pontypridd - The whole school has been very creative this week 
creating items to be added to the shop window to create a scene to depict The Nutcracker. 
Please visit if you are able to see how talented Trerobart children are. Huge thanks goes to 
Mrs Davies and the Creative Team for all their ideas and hard work in putting this 
challenging project together. We are so very proud of you and the children. More 
photographs can be seen on twitter. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary 
Tues 30th Nov - Y1/2 visit Temple Baptist, Pontypridd 
Wed 1st Dec - Rec-Y2 visit Santa’s toy mine 
Thurs 2nd Dec - Y3/4 visit Cardiff Castle 



Fri 3rd Dec - Y5/6 visit Cardiff Castle 
 
Wed 8th Dec - Flu nasal spray 
Wed 8th Dec - Christmas dinner for all children 
 
Fri 10th Dec - Nur-y2 carol concert 9.45pm 
Fri 10th Dec - Y3-Y6 Carol concert 1.30pm 
Fri 10th Dec - Astro Cymru workshop with Y5/6 
 
Tuesday 14th Dec - Magic Show for all children 
Wed 15th Dec - Nur visit to Dragon’s Den 
Thurs 16th Dec - last day of term, school ends at 3.15pm. 
 
Tues 4th Jan - First day of Spring Term 
 


